
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As in previous years, the expectation is that all 6th Form students will support the school by attending 6th Form 

Open Evening which is on Wednesday 13th November 6-8.30pm. Students were informed about this in September 

and have had regular reminders since then. 

Students are required to arrive at 5.30pm (unless told otherwise by departments).  It will be the student’s 

responsibility to make their own way home safely. Please give your consent on Schoolcomms for them to attend. 

It is likely that some students will be able to leave at 8pm but if you prefer your son/daughter to remain until a 

specific time please indicate this on schoolcomms. 

If you have any questions or queries regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me on 0121 441 6144 

or email r.reynolds@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk. 

Regards 

M A Nutt 

Associate Principal – Sixth Form 
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